Term 3, Week 10 19 September, 2016 Phone: (02) 69 756154

Email:Weethallep.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Principal: Cheryle Glyde





Weethalle Public School News

Empowering learners for their future

The last week of Term 3 has come around so quickly. We have had a very busy term of learning with lots of families looking forward to the holidays.

SPELLING BEE

Congratulations to our Spelling Bee finalists who competed in Griffith. Zara Hugg and Molly McCarten both made it to round 3 with only 4 students out of 40 making it to the final round. A terrific effort from both girls. Well done also to Phoebe Skillin and Chelsea Hugg who also competed very well in the senior section. We are very proud of all the girls.



RIVERINA ATHLETICS

Congratulations also to Leah Caldow who came 4^{th} in the Riverina high jump just missing out as the first 3 places go through to state. Leah also came 7^{th} in the Riverina for discus. Well done.

EXTERNAL VALIDATION

Last Thursday, I finally completed our school External Validation submission. There will be a two hour panel interview on Thursday week 1 to discuss the report and provide any additional supporting evidence.

PLAN PROGRESS REPORTS

PLAN progress reports went home on Friday. They contained useful information on each students Literacy and Numeracy achievements and lots of ideas for ways parents can help their child at home or specific areas of need. Please contact your child's teacher if you would like to discuss their progress.



HOW2 Learn Habit of Mind Awards

Chloe Bischard for using her imagination and creativity to explore possibilities in her learning.

Hayley Jolly for open-mindness: being open and considerate of the opinions and actions of others.

PEER SUPPORT

This week children will be focusing on the skills of winning in a friendly way and coping with losing. The children will participate in various activities and discuss how to accept the outcome of a game, no matter what it is, in a friendly way in order to maintain those friendships.

During the week encourage your child to practise these skills in all aspects of life - whether it be weekend sport or choosing what to watch.

TERM 3 HOLIDAYS

Thank you everyone for all the support you have provided to the students and staff at our school. Friday is the last day of Term 3. We all wish you a safe and restful break. Enjoy the time with your family and friends, free of all school routines.

School returns on Monday 10 October for both students and staff.

2017 KINDER TRANSITION

The 2017 Kinders Transition Program will be held weekly during

Term 4. Enrolment applications are available from the office.

Please contact the school for a form and to give notice of your child's intent to attend the transition program. A timetable will be distributed to those participating.

TERM 3 DATES

Monday 19 September - ICAS Maths

TERM 4 DATES

Monday 10 October - Staff and Students return Friday 14 October - Rankins Springs Round Robin

OLD LIBRARY BOOKS

We have some old library books which we will be selling for \$1.00. They will be in the School Library for anyone that would like to purchase them.



P & C CAKE STALL

at

Fash 'n' Treasure

Saturday 15 October at 10.00 am

The P & C would appreciate donations of cakes/slices/biscuits for our cake stall.

Cakes can be left at the school on Friday 14 October OR taken to the Hall on Saturday morning!





Thank you for supporting your school.

Please label and price your cakes/slices/biscuits.



Next P & C Meeting will be held on Wednesday 26 October at 3.10 pm.

West Wyalong Junior Cricket

Junior Cricket and Milo In2cricket Registration days

Thursday 13th October 4.00 - 5.30pm

Saturday 15th October 10.00 - 12.00pm

at the McAlister oval cricket nets

All Boys and Girls aged 5 to 15 are encouraged to register Cost \$60 - 1st child, \$50 - 2nd, \$40 - each further child

Milo IN2CRICKET cost is \$75 each.

Registrations for Milo cricket are online at:

http://playcricket.com.au/club-finder?format=IN2C

Season starts 22nd October

Contact Pat Roscarel (0488 759 267)

Ian Luelf (0429 937 620) for more information

WEETHALLE TOUCH FOOTBALL COMPETITION

Commences Wednesday 7 September for 6 weeks
Mixed Touch Football, turn up and be placed in a team..!!

Dollar coin donation to play.

All donations will go towards the lights.
6.00 pm kick off

Everyone welcome.

Enquires to Kelly 0400477259



GRIFFITH JUNIOR CRICKET REGISTRATION

Registration for any players from Kindergarten to Year 5 for the 2016 / 2017 Junior Cricket season will be held at the Exies Sports Club on Sunday 16th October 2016 from 10am to 12pm.

Players can also register at GB Sports Store in Yambil Street Griffith at any time.

Junior rep trials for under 12s and under 14s will be held at the Exies nets on Friday 14th October from 5.30 pm. All interested players are welcome.

Contact Roy Binks on 6962 1288 at work or 6962 5082 at home.